
DUE TO A PRE-PLANNED VACATION AND AN UNEXPECTED 
ILLNESS THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING WILL BE OPEN ONLY 

DURING THE FOLLOWING TIMES FROM 

MONDAY, JUNE 25TH  THROUGH FRIDAY, JULY 6TH 

  

OPEN 

TUESDAY, JUNE 26 FROM 9-1 

THURSDAY, JUNE 28TH FROM 9-1 

TUESDAY, JULY 3RD FROM 9-1 

THURSDAY, JULY 5TH FROM 9-1 

 

VOICE MESSAGES MAY BE LEFT FOR 

MUNICIPAL CLERK 908-213-1600 X10 

DEPUTY REGISTRAR 908-213-1600 X11 

TAX COLLECTOR 908-213-1600 X16 

ZONING OFFICER 908-213-1600 X14 

TAX ASSESSOR 908-213-1600 X13 

ROAD DEPARTMENT 908-859-2591 

 

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY HAVE CAUSED 

THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING WILL RESUME REGULAR HOURS AT 

9 A.M. ON MONDAY JULY 9TH 


